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Chad Underly Named Administrator at The Laurels of Goshen 
Underly brings more than 20 years of healthcare experience to his new role 

 
GOSHEN, Ind. – The Laurels of Goshen, a skilled nursing and rehabilitation complex operated by Laurel 
Health Care Company, is pleased to announce Chad Underly as its new administrator. Underly brings more 
than 20 years of healthcare experience to The Laurels, located at 1640 Autumn Blaze Drive. 
 
Underly, a registered nurse and licensed nursing home administrator, earned a Bachelor of Science in 
health science and public administration from Grand Valley State University. His leadership experience 
within skilled nursing homes, assisted living facilities, and foster care communities makes him ideal fit for 
his role as administrator.  
 
“I am excited and honored to begin my journey at The Laurels of Goshen,” Underly said. “I am committed 
to reinforcing a positive work atmosphere for frontline caregivers and ensuring those in our care enjoy a 
safe, secure, and homelike environment. At The Laurels, we will always treat our guests as family.” 
 
As administrator of The Laurels of Goshen, Underly will be responsible for the day-to-day operations of the 
facility. On top of managing facility staff and overseeing daily operations, Underly must direct financial 
proceedings to stay within the limits of the annual budget, maintain occupancy rate, and work to keep The 
Laurels compliant with federal, state and local regulations.   
 
Underly and his team at The Laurels are excited to engage with the local community and establish 
professional relationships through events and partnerships. If you would like to learn more about The 
Laurels of Goshen, please contact Underly at 317-653-5767. 
 
About The Laurels of Goshen 
The Laurels of Goshen is a 48-bed, multi-unit skilled nursing and rehabilitation campus that promotes the 
highest level of care and quality of life for guests who are with us for short-term respite, rehabilitation or 
hospice care, or for extended stays. 
 
Formerly known as Green House Village of Goshen, The Laurels of Goshen includes four 12-bed houses – 
Strawberry Fields, Blueberry Hill, Green Gables and Penny Lane – constructed under the “Green House 
Project” in 2017. Each house includes common living spaces and individualized delivery of care and services, 
which include long-term care, rehab/therapy and memory care. 
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Laurel Health Care Company acquired the property and assumed operations in January 2021. 
 
About Laurel Health Care Company 
Laurel Health Care Company, operator of The Laurels skilled nursing and rehabilitation centers, is a national 
provider of skilled nursing, rehabilitation, sub-acute, and assisted living services dedicated to one simple 
principle – achieving the highest standards of care and caring. We achieve this goal in partnership with our 
guests and their families, our associates, and the communities we serve. 
 
At The Laurels, caring is more than providing excellent medical and guest services. It is also being a 
companion, and treating each guest with the utmost dignity, respect, and compassion.  
 
Learn more about #TheLaurelWay of Caring at www.laurelhealth.com and on Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/laurelhealth.     
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